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TO:

ALLIANCE Rep Council Members



FROM:

Tony Martindale

DATE:

September 19, 2017
RE:

ALLIANCE Hockey Major Midget MD League 

Alliance Hockey has suspended operations for the 2017-18 Season of Major Midget MD Hockey.  The formation of new teams in Waterloo, Kitchener and Cambridge for Midget Seeded Hockey has left the Midget MD League without enough entries to form a league.  

There are still opportunities in London, Cambridge, Kitchener, Woodstock and Brantford for Midget Seeded Hockey as try-outs are ongoing.  For alternative programming those participants who are eligible for Major Midget MD Hockey should contact their local association.  

Regards,
Tony Martindale

Executive Director

Alliance Hockey

INFORMATION BULLETIN
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